Town of Bakersfield
Planning Commission Minutes
February 20, 2023
The meeting was held in person at the Town Hall and telecast at:

https://uso2web.zoom.us/j/81566969046?pwd=WFZhSVgoUmJlajJvR3g3VIJROQT
FSdzo9

The meeting was opened by Ken Carer at 7:05 PM. In attendance in person were Ken Carter, Nicky
Cribb, Tami Brennan and Heather Jewitt. Bill Irwin attended virtually. There were no adjustments to the
agenda. There was no public comment. The January 2, 2023 minutes were reviewed. A motion was
made by Nicky Cribb to accept the minutes and Tami Brennan seconded. The minutes were approved by
a vote of 5 — 0. There was no Zoning Administrator Report as she was unable to attend.

There was a discussion of the frequency of Commissioner attendance in person versus by
teleconference. Nicky Cribb was concerned about it and asked the topic be on the agenda. Heather
Jewitt thought there were no rules about attending in person or virtually. Tami Brennan said she would
see if the Vermont League of Cities and Towns had any rules or recommendations.

Ken Carter asked for an update on the 2023 election and budget. There was nothing on the budget, but
Heather Jewitt stated she was running for her position again in March at Town Meeting Day. There was
discussion about the next meeting which is scheduled for March 6, 2023, the day before Town Meeting
Day and the night of the School Board Meeting. Bill Irwin moved to reschedule the next meeting for
March 20, 2023. Nicky Cribb seconded. The vote was 5 — 0 to approve.

Nicky Cribb moved to adjourn the meeting and Tami Brennan seconded. The vote was 5 — 0 in favor.
Meeting was adjourned at 7:20 PM.

Submitted by William Irwin, Bakersfield Planning Commission Chair 2/20/2023



